From: Fowler, David

Sent: 24 June 2019 10:19
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Abacus - Support - 2019/2375/P

Please upload letter of support.
Thanks,

D

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: Justin Mckie I
Sent: 24 June 2019 08:24
To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Abacus - Support

Hi David,
I wanted to lend my support to the plan to put Abacus in the old police station.

A high quality free school, with a green travel policy is long-overdue. I genuinely hope that once up and
running, they can serve as an example for other private schools in the area to reduce their reliance on private
vehicles.

Thanks
Justin McKie,
Belsize Park resident

Justin McKie



